
Advent 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Sunday 27th November marks the first Sunday of Advent. We will be celebrating this special season of

preparation in school in a number of different ways.

Travelling Crib

Each class has been given a Travelling Crib which will go home with a different family each evening. Inside the

bag is a small crib, a prayer, a Christmas story and a candle. There is an instruction card to explain how to share

this with your family, and an email address for you to send any photographs in. We hope you enjoy this

opportunity to share the story of Christmas with your child. Please ensure it is returned the following day so it

can be shared with another family.

Advent Promises

Each child will make an Advent Promise during their RE lessons. This will be based around how they can do

something special over this special period to help others or the world.

Prayer Trail

The children will have an opportunity to share in a prayer trail in school to reflect on the journey Mary and

Joseph took to Bethlehem.

Thank you for your support,

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Morgan.

RE Co-ordinator


